
 

 

TO:  David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Permission to Advertise 

  For Sale of Buses & Vehicles 

DATE:  September 27, 2011 

 

 

The following information will be sent to the newspaper to solicit bids as 

required by state law. The results of the bids to buy buses & vehicles will 

be presented when the successful bidders have been determined.  As is 

customary, purchase orders will be mailed only after School Board action. 

  

SALE  School Buses/Vehicles 

Funding: Proceeds to be deposited in District Maintenance Fund. 

By:  Kenneth Roberts 

 
 


